
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Mark Larson"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Zane Kurtz
Subject: RE: 2RP-2186, EOG Resources, Inc., Ross Draw 8 Fed Com Well #2H Crude Oil Release Confirmation Sample

Report, September 1, 2016
Date: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:04:00 PM

RE: EOG * Ross Draw 8 Fed #2H * 30-015-39099 * 2RP-2186
 
Mark,
 
This closure request is approved.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Mark Larson [mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 9:20 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Zane Kurtz
Subject: Re: 2RP-2186, EOG Resources, Inc., Ross Draw 8 Fed Com Well #2H Crude Oil Release
Confirmation Sample Report, September 1, 2016
 
Dear Heather,
On behalf of EOG Resources, Inc. (EOG) please accept the attached report for remediation permit
number 2RP-2186.  The report details the results of confirmation samples for a crude oil release. 
The final C-141 is attached as the last page to the report.  EOG requests no further action for 2RP-
2186.   Please contact Zane Kurtz with EOG at (432) 686-3667 or email
Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com or me if you have questions.
Respectfully,
 
Mark J. Larson, P.G.
President/Sr. Project Manager
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701
Office – 432-687-0901
Cell – 432- 556-8656
Fax – 432-687-0456
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“Serving the Permian Basin Since 2000”
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